Stormwater Management Program (SWMP)

The City of Jacksonville monitors stormwater runoff to protect the City’s streams and drainage
system from pollutants. The Stormwater Management Program Document, related Ordinances,
and Annual Reports are provided for your viewing. If you have questions, need to report any
violations, or wish to provide input in regard to the Stormwater Management Program, please
contact MSTEPHENS [at] JACKSONVILLE-AL.ORG (Mark Stephens) - Planning, Development &
Stormwater Director at (256) 782-3842 or mstephens [at] jacksonville-al.org.
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